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Dear Sriraaga

It is with great pleasure to inform you that you have been admitted into the Master of Sciences in
Computer Science (MSCS) Program at California State University, San Marcos for Fall 2022.

If you passed these courses with a grade of C or higher before enrolling in the MSCS program in Fall
2022 we can waive that from your Master’s program. If you passed the course in other universities, it can
be waived if the course description is equivalent to the courses at CSUSM.

Your course plans will be discussed at the Orientation Session in _August 2022,
Please note that this letter is from the Department of Computer Science and is not the official acceptance

letter from the University Admission Office. Please contact International applications office, Colleen
Manthey (cmanthey(@ csusm.edu) if you have any question about the official admission status.

Congratulations on your admission to our program and [ look forward to welcoming you in _August
2022. Please don’t hesitate to let me know if I could be of any assistance.

Whether you plan to attend our program or not, please let us know as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Dn, flunad B. #

Professor and Graduate Coordinator of

Department ef Computer Science and Information Systems
ahadaegh@®gsusm.edu
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CC: International Applications Office, Colleen Manthey ( cmanthey@csusm.edu )




